
New Policy

Safety is our number one priority. For the continued safety of patients, 
physicians, staff and the community, Northwestern Medicine has 

implemented visitor limitations in the E1/UCC area where the patient 
you are visiting is receiving care. 

The current visitor policy for the E1/UCC care area allows for 1 visitor to 
be present in the patient’s room.   If more than 1 visitor is present at the 

hospital, the other visitor may wait in the E1 waiting area and rotate 
into the patient room.   

Visiting Hours

10am-8pm Daily                                                                       
Please check in at the Main Lobby Desk daily to receive your badge

Communication

Care Providers will primarily communicate information with the patient.  
Should you want to receive further information from our care team, 

please designate one person from your family to receive updates.  We 
will work to communicate directly with that person daily or upon any 

changes for this patient. 

Please ask to speak with the Interim E1 Nurse Manager Pam Paglia or 
the E1 Charge RN with any questions
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